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The trademark process is an important one that the public should be able to be involved in, as 
it affects all of us. While the trademark office has the best of intentions, it sometimes misses 
important bits of evidence. Allowing the public to assist the office in collection of evidence is 
key to keeping the process honest and comprehensive. 

This is a government office and should not make a profit and should also not discourage 
public participation. This fee seems designed to do both. Please do not approve this fee. 

Thank you, 
Miranda Metcalf 


